Announcement-fromKld-Korean
Language Center regarding
<Extension of Online classes
until May 1Ist>

Following the decision of the Ministry of Education
and Korea University, our online classes will be
extended. We understand the difficulties you are
dealing with in this unprecedented situation, but we
kindly ask for your understanding as this is for the
health and safety of all KLC members.

In addition, we encourage you to fully participate in
online classes with all the assignments and speaking

activities given by your teacher. Thank you.

v Online class period: March 16 (Mon.) to May Ist
(Fri.), (Seven weeks in total)
v The Start of Offline class: May 4 (Mon.)

* The above schedule can be changed according to
the guidelines of the Ministry of Education.
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